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Dear Parents: 

I write to ask you to participate in our research on 
child development. Laboratory visits last 1-2 hours and 
typically involve your child playing fun math, word games 
and computer games, as well as taking standardized 
tests like those he/she takes in school. Each child 
receives toys and prizes as tokens of our appreciation. 
Study participants will also receive $10 per hour for their 
time and participation. 

Laboratory visits can be scheduled at your convenience, 
with some appointments available during evenings and 
weekends. If you drive to our laboratory, located at the Center for 
Brain Imaging (across from Strong Memorial Hospital), we have 
convenient free parking available for your use, and we will 
provide clear driving directions.  

The data that we gather allow us to answer important 
questions about children’s brain and behavioral development. 
These data will be used for research or educational purposes 
only and will never be reported in any manner that identifies you 

or your child. Our findings have been published in journals and the popular press and have had an 
impact on theories of child development, the advice that professionals offer parents, and public policy 
affecting children. The success of this work critically depends upon your willingness to participate. 

If you think you might be interested in participating and want to be contacted about our studies, 
please email us at KidNeuroLab@z.rochester.edu, or call us at (585) 276-5099. If you call or email, 
your information will be kept on file, and we will call you when your child is the appropriate age for a 
study. Emailing or calling does not obligate you to participate in any particular study, and it does not 
affect your participation in any other University of Rochester program or service. For more 
information, visit us online at http://caoslab.bcs.rochester.edu/kidneurolab.html  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jessica Cantlon, Ph.D. 
Assistant Professor of Brain and Cognitive Sciences 
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